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MEMORANDUM 
 

  TO:  Mayor Winstead and City Councilmembers 
 
FROM: Jessica Simulcik Smith, City Clerk 
   
DATE:  March 24, 2015 
 
RE: Documents received at 3/23/15 Council Meeting 
 
CC: Debbie Tarry, City Manager 
                        John Norris, Assistant City Manager 
  
 
Attached hereto are documents received from the public at your March 23, 2015 City 
Council Business Meeting. 
 

1) Written comments submitted by Susan Ragan-Stuart regarding Selection of 145th 
Light Rail Station Preferred Alternative to be studied in FEIS. 

2) Written comments submitted by Lorn Richey regarding Selection of 145th Light 
Rail Station Preferred Alternative to be studied in FEIS. 

3) Written comments and pictures submitted by Sharon Cass regarding Selection of 
145th Light Rail Station Preferred Alternative to be studied in FEIS. 

4) Written comments submitted by Cynthia Knox regarding Selection of 145th Light 
Rail Station Preferred Alternative to be studied in FEIS. 

5) Written comments submitted by Patty Hale regarding Selection of 145th Light Rail 
Station Preferred Alternative to be studied in FEIS. 

6) Written comments submitted by Ellie Bender regarding Selection of 145th Light 
Rail Station Preferred Alternative to be studied in FEIS. 

7) Comment Form submitted by Sigrid Strom regarding Selection of 145th Light Rail 
Station Preferred Alternative to be studied in FEIS. 

 




























